P.O. Box 397, Stratford, Ontario N5A 675

187 Erie Street, Stratford
Telephone: 519-271-4700
Toll-Free: 1-866-444-9370

Fax: 519-271-7204

www festivathydro.com

May 30, 2011

BY COURIER

Kristen Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319, 27" Floor

2300 Yonge Sfrest

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2011-0138
Festival Hydro Inc. Letter regarding Letter of Direction
TOU Pricing

Dear Ms. Walli:

This letter serves to notify you that we have posted on the Festival Hydro Inc. website the Notice
of Application and Written Hearing relating to our application for an extension to our mandated
time-of-use pricing date for regulated price plan customers as directed in the letter of direction
from the Oniario Energy Board dated May 26, 2011.

Should you require any further information or clarification of any of the above please contact me.

Respectfully submitted,
Originally Signed by

T

W.G. Zehr, President



